
November 9th 2017

TO: General Public
Jersey Journal
Weehawken Reporter

Please be advised that the Regularly Scheduled meeting of  Monday  November 20th  
2017  of the Weehawken Township Council of the Township of Weehawken scheduled 
for 7:00 PM  has been RESCHEDULED TO FRIDAY NOVEMBER 17TH  2017 AT 
7:00 PM , 400 Park Avenue, Weehawken, New Jersey.

Rola Dahboul
Township Clerk


